
PERSONAL RESPONSIBILITY 
 The cooperation and involvement of students, faculty, and staff in a campus safety program is essential. Students, faculty, and staff can 

and should assume responsibility for their own personal safety and the security of their personal belongings by taking simple, common-
sense precautions:  

 Room doors should be locked at night and when the room is unoccupied.  

 Valuable items, such as computers, stereos, and cameras, should be marked with engraving instruments 

 Bicycles should be registered and secured with a sturdy lock.  

 Cars should be locked at all times, and valuables that must be kept in the car should be locked in the trunk. 

 Emergency Call Boxes are located in between Corson and Dunton Halls, SRC North, in the Kleist Residence Hall parking lot 
near the Post Office, the Jonas T. Kennedy Health and Education Center wall near parking lot #10 and in front of and behind the 
Molecular Science Center  

 It is important to report any suspicious activities in residence halls or other campus buildings, as well as any unusual incidents to the 
Claflin University Department of Public Safety at 803-535-5444. 


